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Parents,
I cannot thank you all enough for your
incredible support during this difficult
time. I will continue to update you all in
a weekly video so that we stay on the
same page throughout our time of
school closure. 
 
Sincerely,
Mark Smiley, Principal

Please note that all
information in this newsletter

is based on current school
closure dates from Governor

DeWine's office. As State
mandated closures continue to

change, so may some of our
information. We will do our
absolute best to continue

updating everyone throughout
this proccess. 

For important school
information regarding

COVID-19, school closure,
and resource distribution,
please follow our website

blog:
www.threeriversschools.org

As an attempt to slow the spread
of COVID-19, Three Rivers Local
School District will be CLOSED

beginning March 16, 2020, with
an anticipated reopening date of

Monday, April 6, 2020. All
athletics are canceled during this

time as well.



Our third staff member to receive the “Taylor
Champion of Students” Award is Sam Abbott!  Mr.
Abbott goes above and beyond to build
relationships with his students and supports
each individual academically and personally! 
Congratulations Mr. Abbott!

Important Dates for Seniors
 

April 27 - Senior Awards Night (6:30 pm)
 
May 11- Senior Athletes Awards Night (6:30 pm)
 
May 14 - Baccalaureate (Practice at 3:00, Ceremony at 7:00)
 
May 15 - Last School Day for Seniors and Senior BreakfastMay 18/19 - Senior
Exams (for Seniors that are not exempt) * This is a change to the district
calendar to begin the year
 
May 26 - Graduation
-Practice 9:00 am (arrive at HS at 8:00)
-Graduation 7:00 at Cintas Center
 
All Seniors will receive a packet with more information in the upcoming month!

THS Spotlight



3/20/20- Make up State ACT Day
3/24/20- ASVAB for students who have signed up
3/31/20 & 4/1/20- ELA 2 AIR Test. 2 HR Delay for all other students.
4/22/20 & 4/23/20- Biology AIR Test. 2 HR delay for all other students.
4/28/20 & 4/29/20- Math AIR Test. 2 HR delay for all other students.
4/30/20- Social Studies AIR Test. 2 HR delay for all other students.
5/4/20- AP Government, 8:00 am
5/5/20- AP Calculus, 8:00 am
5/6/20- AP Literature, 8:00 am
5/8/20- AP US History, 8:00 am
5/12/20- AP Psychology, 11:30 am
5/13/20- AP Language, 8:00 am
 

THS Testing Dates

Girls Varsity Head
Basketball Coach Alex

Rittershausen has been
named the Cincinnati
Hills League Coach of

the Year and the
Southwest District

Coach of the Year.  He
led the Yellow Jackets to
an 8-6 CHL record and
17-8 overall advancing
to the Sectional Finals.

**These windows are all subject to change
based on the decisions made by the

Governor's office in regards to school
closure. No tests will be taken while schools

are closed. All changes will be
communicated when final decisions are

made. 



We urge all parents to join the PTO! You can now sign up online! 
Visit: https://my.cheddarup.com/c/taylor-high-school-pto
 
Paper forms are also available in the high school office.
 
The Taylor High School PTO does a wonderful job of supporting the academic and social experience for all Taylor High
School students!  
 
Please plan on attending our PTO meetings on the first Wednesday of each month!

Mackenzie Heidkamp
qualified for the Ohio
High School Athletic

Association State
Swimming

Championships in the
Girls 500 Yard Free.



Congratulations to recent Taylor student athletes who have committed to
further their education while participating in athletics.

 
Matthew Hellebusch--Sierra College (baseball)

 
Bryce Hamm--Mount St. Joseph University (football)

 
Matthew Hibbard--Mount St. Joseph University (soccer)

 
Jobie Neidenbach--Mount St. Joseph University (soccer)

 
Drew Pittman--Mount St. Joseph University (soccer)



This week, Mr. Kestner took his
Aviation Mechanic’s class to visit
Cincinnati State.  Students that

complete three years in this
program are able to test to obtain a
professional license that will allow

them to be a drone operator.  Thank
you to Mr. Kestner for his dedication

to students in the Taylor High
School Career Academies and for

providing our students with
amazing experiences!



Mrs. Stautberg’s Public Speaking class had a very special visitor recently. 
Local 12’s morning anchor, Bob Herzog, visited Taylor High School to

discuss his journey through childhood, high school, and his pathway to
his current career in broadcasting.  Mr. Herzog shared that he was a shy

and quiet child growing up, but came alive when on stage!  Through
practicing in front of an audience, his confidence grew and led to the

career he is in today!  Thank you to Mrs. Stautberg for connecting with
such a dynamic speaker and for giving our students this experience!










